Meeting Notes – Dec. 14, 2021

The LaFayette Rotary Club held its final meeting for 2021 on Dec. 14, 2021.  After eating a delicious Christmas lunch prepared by Mrs. Ruby and Ms. Ocie, club members filled 103 gift bags for LaFayette Nursing Home and LaFayette Extended Care.  Some gift items were purchased using club member donations and other items were donated by club members.  After the meeting, the bags were delivered to the two nursing homes. 

This is the fourth year that Rotary has filled and delivered gift bags.  The idea originated with club member Brenda Carter in 2018.  That year the club filled bags for just one of the nursing homes.  Beginning in 2019, the club has filled and delivered bags for both facilities.  

The club also recognized Mrs. Ruby and Ms. Ocie for their service to us.  The club was honored to have Ms. Bell Todd as their guest for lunch.
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